
This year our attendance target is 96.5%. This week's attendance figures are:

EYFS:      91.9 %                                      YEAR 4: 94.4 %       
YEAR 1:   88.4 %                                     YEAR 5: 91.0 %
YEAR 2:  89.7 %                                      YEAR 6: 89.3 %
YEAR 3:  97.7 %                                   YEAR 3 WIN THIS WEEK!!

Thythorn are looking forward to welcoming our new EYFS children in August 2025.

We still have a small number of spaces if a school place is required for your child or
someone you know. Please contact the school and we can arrange a tour of the school
and the chance to meet the EYFS teacher, Mrs Brewster. There are a number of welcome
meetings / sessions and opportunities to come into Thythorn leading up to the new
term. An email has been sent to our new families, 
informing them of the list of important dates and information last week. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to the Thythorn community.                       

The house points totals for this term are: 

Attenborough House:  467 points
Lineker House:              472 points
Townsend House:        408 points 
Wan House:                 429 points 
Well done to Lineker house who can come dressed in non uniform on Friday 6  June 2025.th

 

26th - 30th May 25:      Half Term 
3  June 25:                   2025 New starters stay and play session, rd

                                      2 - 3pm
6  June 25:                   Class photographsth

9  June 25:                   Phonics WeekTH

10  June 25:                   Pirate Day Trip - EYFS, Year 1 & Year 2th

12  June 25:                   2026 New starter open evening, 3.30pmth

17  June 25:                   2025 New starters meeting, 5 - 5.45pmth

23  June 25:                  Year 1 / Year 2 visit to King Richard III rd

                                       school
24  June 25:                  Year 6 Leavers Performance, 6.30pmth

25  June 25:                  Year 5 Summer Fiesta show, Wigston th

                                       Academy
25  June 25:                  SEND Parents/Carers eveningth

26  June 25:                  2025 New starters Teddy Bears Picnic, th

                                       2 - 3pm
27  June 25:                  Summer Disco, Yr 1 - Yr 6, 3.15pm onwardsth

1  July 25:                       Sports Dayst

7  July 25:                      Reports outth

8th July 25:                    Last day of academic year    
26  August 25:              Children return after summer holiday    th

Children celebrating their birthday recently are:  
YEAR 2:  Ronnie, Renz
YEAR 3:  Eddie
YEAR 6:  Kyan

We hope you all have a wonderful birthday and enjoy your special day.

A NOTE FROM MRS PRICE ...

School Newsletter  - 23rd May, 2025

WE HAVE RECENTLY SAID HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ...

MAY’S LEARNING POWER IS THE REFLECTIVE RANGER

ATTENDANCE

COLOURDASH EVENT ...

SOURCES OF SUPPORT

                AUTUMN 2025 EYFS NEW STARTERS ...

HOUSE POINTS UPDATE

We are looking forward to a fabulous colour dash today for the end of term to raise money for the LCH Charity – lifting children’s hopes. This charity provides some of our
Thythorn children with valuable experiences throughout the year. They are dedicated to the happiness and well-being of local children. The children get covered in
coloured powder and the staff enjoy squirting them with water pistols! Great fun will be had by all whilst raising money for a wonderful cause!

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS...

SPORTS DAY ...

Smiling Mind - a free app with meditations (helpful at bedtime), mindfulness and positive psychology strategies for adults and children. Search
for Smiling Mind on the app Store / google play.
 

Breakfast and after school clubs are run by Football and Fitness, an external company
who offer a range of sessions. 
After School Club Bookings:
All after school club bookings are already made directly with Steve Fenton. Please
continue to do so directly with the company. 
Breakfast Club Bookings:
Moving forward, all breakfast club bookings should now be made directly to Steve
Fenton. Please do not contact the school office to book sessions or make payment. All
bookings should be made by either:

Calling 07738 920229 
Emailing to steve@footballandfitness.co.uk

Payments can be made directly to Steve via bank transfer or cash handed in to the
coach on the door. 

Sports day will be taking place on Tuesday 1  July 2025.st

EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2: 9am start 
Parents/carers can wait on the playground for the 9am start.
Years 3 - Year 6: 2.30pm start
Gates will be open at 2.30pm and parents/carers can take their child home after
the activities have finished. 

SHOUT OUTS ...
Well done this week to all the children who achieved a certificate. If your child shows any learning powers at home, please use a ‘wow' slip (copies in reception) and
hand in to the office. Slips are available on the website too. 

A big shout out to Kaia and Isla (Year 2) for their performances at their first recent dance show. We are super proud of them. Well done girls!

Congratulations to George (Year 2) who has moved up to stage 4 swimming this week, well done George!

As we head into the half-term holiday, we want to say how proud we are of our children. Our Year 6 children sat their Key Stage Two SATs, and they showed
amazing resilience and determination. They took everything in their stride and the rest of the school were supportive and helpful to them! They enjoyed their
bouncy castle treat at the end of a long week!
Year 5 children were a credit to our school during their residential visit to Norfolk. The visit supported our Geography curriculum and team building. The centre staff
told us they think Thythorn children are fantastic!
Key Stage One had a visit from the author Laura Jeffcote. Laura came to share her new book, Spider hair, with children in EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2. They loved the
story and the activities they took part in. They had lots of great questions for Laura. See photos on latest news on the website.

https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/autism-space/

